## ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT



Jaynellen J. Holloway, P.E. 920.262.4050

Andrew Beyer, P.E. 920.262.4052

920.262.4034

Ritchie M. Piltz

Maureen McBroom, ENV SP 920-206-4264

Secretary, Wanda Fredrick 920.262.4368

## **MEMO**

TO: Chairperson Fred Smith and Committee Members

FROM: Andrew Beyer, P.E.

DATE: July 1, 2022

RE: Public Safety and Welfare Committee Wednesday, August 3, 2022 at 5:30 p.m.

Following are the agenda items for the above referenced Committee meeting:

- Review and take possible action: Possible improvements to on-street parking on Dodge Street between South 5<sup>th</sup> and 6<sup>th</sup> Streets

## **BACKGROUND:**

Review and take possible action: Address parking concern at the intersection of Dodge between 5<sup>th</sup> & 6<sup>th</sup> Streets: Alderperson Bartz forwarded to Engineering a letter from a resident. The resident shared her concerns about parking in and around Dodge Street, and parking in the downtown area in general. Her request is that the City review parking on Dodge between 5<sup>th</sup> & 6<sup>th</sup> Streets and reply back to her on how the City can improve parking in these areas. NOTE: The City no longer paints curb lines on either side of driveways. What we have moved to in the past decade is placing orange/pink painted lath on either side of driveways as a way to remind people parking in that area to not park right up to the edge of the drive. Code is that you cannot park closer than 4 feet either side of a driveway. The resident's letter and site map are attached for your use.

## **ATTACHMENTS**

Review and take possible action: Possible improvements to on street parking on Dodge Street between South 5<sup>th</sup> and 6<sup>th</sup> Streets:

- Resident Letter
- Site Map